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Diaper, Dawn

From: @suffolk.police.uk>
Sent: 14 February 2024 15:00
To:
Cc: ; licensing
Subject: RE: Police Licensing Officer Visit 13/02/2024

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your prompt and supportive response, and please thank Mr Avci for his attention to the matter.  
 
I‘ve also cc’ed West Suffolk Licensing for their attention. They will add the conditions agreed and modify the application hours. 
 
Thank you again. 
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From: >  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:49 PM 
To: r@suffolk.police.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Police Licensing Officer Visit 13/02/2024 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good afternoon,   
 
I hope you're well. 
 
Following your recent site visit and following email, I confirm on behalf of Mr Vefa Avci his acceptance to the revised wording for section 18. Thank you for your assistance 
in this matter. 
 
With regard to the suggested hours for the sale of alcohol, I have forwarded your comments to Suffolk's licensing department and will request for the hours to be amended 
accordingly. 
 
If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
On Wed, 14 Feb 2024 at 08:54, suffolk.police.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr Avci, 

 

 You don't often get email from mustafa@bashkal.com. Learn why this is important  
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Thank you and your business colleagues for your time and understanding in our meeting today, and thank you for the tour of your premises. 

 

The main points: 

 

1) Premises - The premises appear secure, well lit, well organised and recently renovated. CCTV coverage is comprehensive. 

2) Conditions – I noted that the wording offered in Section 18 of the application did not meet our ideal wording in 4 key areas – Age verification (Challenge 25), Staff 
Training, Refusals/Incidents Log, and CCTV. I provided you with a hardcopy of the Police preferred wording for these four conditions (which I attach again to this 
email). In our view, this wording would provide both police and yourself with clear definitions of how each of these conditions should operate. Please review our 
proposed wording, and if you are happy to have it included in your licence please let us know by return email, and we’ll advise West Suffolk Licensing, who can then 
include them on your licence. 

3) Hours – I noted that you’ve applied for hours for supply of alcohol of 0700-0100. A cursory search shows that this appears out of line with most other licenced 
convenience stores in Newmarket, who appear to generally supply alcohol no later than 2300. In the opinion of police, the sale of alcohol from your location on the 
High Street after this time would tend to increase the risk of late night anti-social behaviour and crime and disorder in the town centre, and to reduce that risk I 
advised you to consider altering your application to end the supply of alcohol at 2300. Please let us know what you decide. 

 

Thank you again for your time. Please let us know your response on points 2 and 3 above as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please email me, also copying in 
my colleague  (email cc’ed above). Note I have also cc’ed West Suffolk Licensing on this email. 
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This e-mail carries a disclaimer 

Go here to view Suffolk Constabulary Disclaimer 




